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COURSE ENROLLMENT AND
CLASSROOM ENVIRONMENT
POLICY
Aurora University classroom conduct requirements are intended to
establish and promote the best possible learning environment for all
Aurora University students. To that end, students are expected to treat
each other with civility and respect. Within that context, Aurora University
recognizes that within an institution of higher learning, classroom
or other academic discussions may delve into topics whose themes
are controversial, adult-oriented, complex, or otherwise inappropriate for
people not versed in academic dialog, including children.

For this, and other reasons, students enrolled in a course at Aurora
University may not be accompanied to class by adult guests who are
not registered for the class without the advanced consent of the course
instructor. Further, students may never bring minor children into the
classroom during class meeting time.


